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Here are a few of the signs we have been using this month… 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

FE 

Employee of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Charlie 
 

Welcome back to the new school year. The FE Group got straight into things 

on their return to school, having just one day back before their timetable 

started in earnest. On Mondays we have been improving our social skills 

and developing our participation skills at Camberley Bowling, where we 

have shown great improvements in problem solving and coordination… 

with those that are able no longer using the ramps to bowl but developing 

their skills to do this independently. Many have also developed their 

communication, reading and money skills through ordering their own food 

at the bar area for lunch. On Tuesdays we have been considering our 

transition options by attending Alton College for a variety of taster sessions 

across the college, so far we have completed some photography and some 

gym sessions there, and we look forward to the remaining weeks in order 

to experience more of the options. Wednesdays have been busy with our 

Independent Life Skills, with planning, shopping and cooking a variety of 

meals for lunches. We have also been keeping on top of the chores in the 

FE Apartment and Garden… which has required a lot of weeding following 

the summer away. The group have been out helping at the Bordon Food 

Bank on Thursdays, taking shifts to help the ladies with collecting 

donations, shopping, labelling and sorting… many of us have been 

invaluable help in creating the vegetable packs for families so they have a 

variety of fresh produce to go with the cans and packets donated… All 

contributions are welcome! We have visited the Library in our breaks 😊 

Friday is DofE day, and we have gotten off to a great start on our Skills, 

Physical and Volunteering Sections, as well as preparing for our Residential! 


